
October 24, 2024 

SEA - for ALL children living in Bartreng 

A question to the council of aldermen concerning the Maison Relais on the subject of which 
children are received there. 

The question was not answered at the municipal council meeting of October 23, 2024. 
According to the mayor, it will be published together with the answer in the bulletin where the 
municipal council's report can be found. 

Bartreng, 10/20/2024 

To the council of aldermen of the municipality of Bartreng, 

With this letter, I am sending you a series of questions and ask you to answer them at the next 
municipal council meeting on October 23, 2024. 

SEA Eligibility criteria: 

All children living in the municipality who attend a primary school in the municipality of 
Bertrange can benefit from the services organized within the framework of the Bertrange 
Education and Reception Service (SEA). 

Non-resident children who are admitted to the Bertrange primary school because they are 
being looked after by a family member or another person living in the municipality are not 
entitled to the Bertrange Education and Reception Service (SEA). 

Children who wear diapers cannot be accepted in the SEA. 

Since our regulations do not allow children who live here in Bartreng but attend another school, 
e.g. the European School, to attend our SEA, I ask you why this is the case. 

I and the parents involved are of the opinion that admitting these children to our SEA would be 
an important step towards the integration and inclusion of children in our village community. 

Hence my second question: 

Would it be possible to put this matter on the agenda for the 2 advisory committees 
Commission de la Family et de l'égalité des chances and Commission communale du vivre-
ensembre interculturel and discuss it? 

Thank you in advance for your answers and explanations. 

Marc Rauchs 

Municipal Council


